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Dear    
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 48802 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
Federated Data Platform  
 
Your request is set out below: 
 
I would like to see all emails, documents, attachments, and any other forms of response relating to this request 
between Kent and Medway NHS and Social Care Partnership Trust and the two senior NHS officials, Dame Emily 
Lawson and Vin Diwaker. 
 
We have completed a search of our network and confirm we cannot locate any emails, documents or any 
other form of correspondence from the named NHS officials. 
 
We have recently received the attached email invitation from NHSE in relation to attending a Mental Health 
Workshop in relation to the FDP. 
 
I would like to know when specifically, you plan to start adopting the FDP and who you are naming as lead (as is 
requested in the letter)? 
 
Nigel Lowther – Deputy Director of Business Intelligence 
 
I would also like to know what your plans are for how you will maximise the benefits of the Federated Data 
Platform to deliver better joined-up care for their patients within the next two years (again, asked of you in the 
above-mentioned letter)? 
 
The Trust at this stage have no plans in relation to how the FDP will be used. We are looking to attend the 
workshop which we hope will provide some further information to better inform discussions around the use 
of the FDP within our Mental Health Trust. 
 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 

Sent via email  
 

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
Farm Villa  

Hermitage Lane  
Maidstone  

Kent  
ME16 9PH 

 
Tel: 01795 514525 

 
Email:  kmpt.infoaccess@nhs.net 

Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 
 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 
 

If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




